
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 16 July 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 10 parent/carer, 
 
We are busily preparing for and looking forward to the Year 10 event on Thursday of this week. It 
promises to be an enjoyable end to what has been a very difficult year for the cohort where they have 
met the challenges and demands of the year with serious dedication, focus and sensitivity. With that in 
mind, we are proposing that this event will mark the end of the year for Year 10 students, rather than 
them having to come in on the Friday. It will be such a positive and relaxing end, we feel that it will not 
benefit them to have come in the following day. 
 
Should you need to send your son or daughter in, we will be happy to accommodate them on the Friday. 
 
Thank you for your support over the course of this year and here’s looking forward to the year group’s 
successes next academic year. Wishing you a peaceful and restful summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Snape 
Senior Assistant Principal 
 

Station Road, Burgess Hill 

West Sussex, RH15 9EA 

 

T: 01444 241691  

office@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk       

www.theburgesshillacademy.org.uk 

 

Principal: Mr Jon Francies 

Our Ref ASE/ESD 


